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BICYCLE/PEDESTRIAN ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

7:00 p.m., Wednesday April 16, 2008 
Hillview Community Center-Room 18 

97 Hillview Avenue, Los Altos, California 94022 

 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
 
Roll Call: Attending were Carl Hagenmaier (Chairperson), Bill Crook, Henry Pastorelli and Randy 

Rhody.  Absent were Scott Chan, Jim Fenton, and Chris Hlavka 

Public Comments:  

Jeannie Bruins was in attendance and commented on item #4. 

Discussion: 

1. Approval of March 19, 2008 BPAC meeting minutes (Carl)(Decide) 
Minutes were approved 4-0. 

2. Bike To Work Day May 15 (Discuss, Decide) 
Henry has volunteered to be the lead for BTWD and will attend the pickup meeting on 5/13. 
Henry, Randy, and Carl will be volunteering. 
Larry will arrange for two tables, which Randy will pick up 5/14. 
Carl has the signs to put on Foothill. 
Chris has the BPAC banner. 
Carl will seek donations from Draegers.  Randy suggested less water and some bananas. 
Henry will hit up the bike shops. 

3. Injury accident on 12/23 at Deodora & Arboretum (Carl) (Discuss) 
Deferred to May. 

4. Stevens Creek Trail Feasibility Study Update (Randy, Henry) (Discuss) 
Larry has received the draft final from Alta.  However, they still need to do a walk-through of 
the far side of 85.  Jeannie is trying to schedule this for Friday.  Within 5 days of the walk-
through, Larry should have the final draft final copy. 
There was some discussion of the steps BPAC will take when the copy is available.  The 
members suggested to Jeannie that BPAC would want to review primarily in order to advocate 
for the trail.   We reminded her that we have to make public notice for any meeting we have, 
but deferred to the Task Force to determine the specific review process they will follow. 
We also discussed the merits of a working session with the Council, and whether this should 
occur on the same day it is on the council agenda, or sometime before. 

5. Traffic Commission update (Scott) (Inform) 
Bill reported that TC had reported to Council that they were not satisifed with the San Antonio 
crossing lights. 

6. VTA BPAC update (Carl) (Inform) 
County Airports and Roads made a presentation of their working expressway plan.  There are 
two projects on Foothill at Loyola corners:  one to widen the bridge, the second to widen the 
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roadway shoulders under the bridge.  Carl reported that at the mayor’s meeting it was revealed 
that there is traffic circulation plan in development for Loyola corners. 

7. CIP Update 
I didn’t record anything.  Did I miss something? 

8. Schedule next meeting and Agenda items for next meeting (Chair) (Decide) 
 

Approval of minutes 
BTWD recap 
Deodora & Arboretum discussion 
Edith Bridge/ Bullis school discussion 
Loyola Corners circulation plan 
1st Street Development Plan – bicycle accomodation 
Traffic Commission Report 
VTA BPAC Report 
CIP 

 
Submitted by Carl Hagenmaier 


